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Please, for the love of all that is good and holy, do not allow this terrible bill to pass. 

It's bad enough what is happening on a national level. We are already losing so 

much, don't take more away. Mail-in voting has worked for YEARS. Leave it alone. 

(And also let's protect people who may not be able to leave their house for various 

reasons). I am so disgusted at what is just discrimination wrapped in pretty paper.  


